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About Dream Makers Youth Foundation 

Dream Makers Youth Foundation is a non-profit organization that provides educational and recreational opportunities for children 
with special needs throughout Metropolitan Atlanta. DMYF currently offers tutorial services within Atlanta Public Schools, as well as 
tennis lessons and a basketball league for children with mild to moderate intellectual delays through their S.T.A.R.S. Adaptive 
Sports Program. These services are currently offered free of charge.  
 

For more information, visit their website at: www.dmyf.info 

 

DREAM MAKERS YOUTH FOUNDATION 

CHOSEN AS SMYRNA WINE STROLL BENEFICIARY 

 

Smyrna-based non-profit organization chosen as beneficiary 

for 10
th

 Annual Smyrna Wine Stroll  

 

 

Smyrna, Ga –  We are excited to announce that Dream Makers Youth Foundation has been 

chosen as the non-profit beneficiary for this year's 10th Annual Smyrna Wine Stroll, which is 

scheduled for Saturday, May 30th from 2 – 5pm, in downtown Smyrna. 

 

The Smyrna Wine Stroll is a fun event designed to allow patrons to stroll through the downtown 

Smyrna shopping center while sampling a variety of wonderful wines and small bites, while 

shopping with their merchants and vendors. Enjoy great wine, live music, and more - all included 

in one price. 100% of net proceeds will be donated to Dream Makers Youth Foundation!! 
 

Being the beneficiary for The Wine Stroll is an awesome opportunity for Dream Makers, which 

will not only help cover the cost of some of the children with special needs they serve to attend 

their Camp Dream this summer, which is scheduled for June 8
th

 – 19
th

, but will also lead to 

much-needed exposure about their organization and upcoming events. 

 

In order for this fundraising event to be a success, they need to sell tickets, which are $45 each 

before April 30th, and $60 thereafter. Support their cause, PURCHASE YOUR TICKETS, and 

learn more about the event at: http://www.smyrnawinestroll.com/ 
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